
September 13, 2021  

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar, Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc., 2023-2027 Joint Distribution and Transmission Rates 

Application, EB-2021-0110 
 Intervenor Request 

   
On September 1, 2021, ENWIN Utilities Ltd. (“ENWIN”) received notice from Hydro One 
Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) to advise that Hydro One had applied to the Ontario Energy Board 
(“OEB”) for approval of a plan to set the amount it charges for using its transmission system and 
the amount it charges for electricity distribution in each of five years beginning on January 1, 
2023 and ending on December 31, 2027 (the “Application”).  
 
As an electricity distributor, ENWIN and its customers are directly impacted by Hydro One’s 
costs to transmit electricity. Therefore, further to the notice received September 1, 2021, ENWIN 
is hereby writing to request intervenor status to remain fully informed of the Application and to 
preserve the opportunity to participate as necessary. ENWIN is not eligible for costs under the 
Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 and will not be requesting same.   
 
ENWIN’s contact for the Application will be the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 
 

 
M. Claire Bebbington  
Director Regulatory Affairs 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 
P: (519) 251-7300 ext 886 
C: (519) 817-0971 
E: regulatory@enwin.com 
 
Cc: Regulatory@HydroOne.com (by email) 

 




